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 FORMULE TEGAL 673

LIQUID MICROBICIDE

INDUSTRIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
2-(Thiocyanomethylthio)benzothiazole ...........  2.5%

(by weight)
Methylene bis(thiocyanate) .....................  2.5%

(by weight)

REGISTRATION NO. 22106 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENT:  205 Litres / 190 Kilograms

DANGER

POISON      CORROSIVE TO EYES

 C.C.T. Consultants Chimiques et Techniques Inc. (les)
659, rue Maisonneuve, Répentigny, Québec  J6A 6J3

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:  This product is toxic to fish.  Keep out
of lakes, streams or ponds.  Do not contaminate water, food, or
feed by storage or disposal.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

COOLING WATER SYSTEMS:  For the control of algae, bacteria, and
fungi in Commercial and Industrial cooling water systems, add
FORMULE TEGAL 673 as follows:

Initial dose:  20-120 mL per 1,000 L water in the system. 
Maintenance dose:  Every 1 to 5 days or as needed, 6.4 - 40 mL
per 1,000 L of water in the system.



DISPOSAL:

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to the treatment site. 

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional 
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or 
reconditioning. 

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial 
requirements. 

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product 
and the cleanup of spills, contact the regional office of 
Environment Canada. 

5. For small spills, recover free liquid.  Soak up residue with 
solids absorbant.  DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS. 
INFORM ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN #4.

PRECAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DANGER:  Corrosive, causes eye and skin damage.  Skin sensitizer. 
Harmful if swallowed.  Workmen handling the product should wear
chemical resistant gloves, safety glasses or face shield and
body-protective clothing and shoes.  Contact of the product with
eyes, skin or clothing should be avoided.  Keep the container
closed when not in use.  Do not reuse the container.  Destroy
when empty.

FIRST AID: 

Eye exposure:  Flush with clean, cool water for at least 15
minutes or longer till irritation subsides.  See a physician if
irritation occurs.

Skin exposure:  Wash with a mild soap and water.  See a physician
if irritation occurs.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing
(including shoes) before reuse.

Inhalation:  Use proper respiratory protection to immediately
remove the affected person from exposure.  Administer artificial
respiration if breathing has stopped.  Keep at rest.  Get prompt
medical attention.

Ingestion:  DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING.  Rinse mouth with copious
amounts of water or milk, first.  Irrigate the esophagus and
dilute stomach contents by slowly giving one (1) or two (2)
glasses water or milk.  Avoid giving alcohol or alcohol related
products.  In cases where the individual is semi-comatose,
comatose or convulsing, DO NOT GIVE FLUIDS BY MOUTH.  In all
cases, seek immediate medical assistance. 

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Note to physician:  Probable mucosal
damage following ingestion may contraindicate gastric lavage.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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